
1.?,,111 Government Gouvernement 
of Canada 	du Canada 

February 10, 1999 

Dear colleagues; 

Today, Ministers Axworthy and Stewart announced a strategy to prohibit 
the bulk removal of water from watersheds, including for the purpose of export. 
The press release and backg rounder are attached for your information. 

Your views, expressed during the July 10, 1988 Water Export 
Symposium, were influential in developing the strategy released today. The 
strategy respects the provincial and territorial roles for the management of 
freshwater resources and is environmentally sound and consistent with Canada's 
trade obligations. It focuses on sound water management principles already in 
practice and the need to protect the integrity of watersheds. Furthermore, it 
provides the groundwork for securing the long-term protection of Canada's 
freshwater resources. 

Thank you for participation In helping us to address this important national 
issue. Please feel free to contact either of us for further details on the 
announcement. 

Yours sincerely, 

3/(trzAtz_ aA„QZ, 
Jennifer Moore 
	

David Preston 
Environment Canada 
	

Department ot Foreign Allan's & 
International Trade 

(819) 997-6674 
	

(613) 944-6909 

Canada' 



Water Export 
Key Contacts 

Richard Bocking 
.341 Parker Avenue 

Victoria B.C. 
V8Y 2N1 
Tel: 250 658 2993 
Fax: 250 658 2989 
E-mail: rbocking@coastworks.com  

Jim Bruce 
1875 Yuno Avenue 
Ottawa, Ontario 
Tel: (613) 731-5929 

John Crispo 
Emeritus Professor 
Joseph L. Rotman School of Management 
University of Toronto 
Tel (905) 727-7677 (Home) 
Tel: (416) 978-4064 (UofT) 
Fax: (416) 978-4629 

Ken Drinkwater 
Department of Fisheries and Oceans 
Dartmouth, Nova Scotia 
B2Y 4A2 
Tel: (902) 426-2650 
E-mail: Drinkwater@dfo-mpo.gc.ca  

John Jackson 
Tel: (519) 774-7503 
E-mail: ijaekson@web.net  

Henry Lickers 
Director, Environmental Division 
Mohawk Council of Akwesasne 
P.O. Box 579 
Cornwall, Ontario 
K61-1 5T3 
Tel: (613) 575-2377 
1i'ax: (613) 575-2181 



ac21,1@sparc1.glen-net.ca  

Paul Muldoon 
Counsel 
Canadian Environmental Law Association 
517 College Street, Suite 401 
Toronto, Ontario 
M60 4A2 
Tel: (416) 960-2284 
Fax: (416) 960-9392 
E-mail: pmuldoon@wob.nct  

Peter Pearse 
Emertius Professor 
University of British Columbia 
6450 Elm St 
Vancouver, B.C. 
V6V 183 
Tel' (604) 761-4060 
Fax: (604) 26177853 
E-mail: ppearse@interclituige.u.W.ca  

Owen Saunders 
Executive Director 
Canadian Institute of Resources Law 
Room 3330, Fraser Hall 
The University of Calgary 
Calgary, Alberta 
T2N 1N4 
Tel: (403) 220-3975 
Fax: (403) 282-6182 
E-mail: josaundeucalgary.ca  

Wally Vro Marl 

Tel: (613) 692-6638 
Fax: (013) 692-6639 

wvroomanacyberus.ca  
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